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VIDEO WEEK AT
EDGEZ DANCE

Video week will take place the first 10
minutes of class December 9th - 14th.

To help students get prepared for recital
2020. We highly encourage parents to
come in with their student as this is a great
tool for them to use when practicing at
home. Edgez Dance instructors will be
inviting 1 parent/guardian of each student
in the classroom to record of a video of the
dance routine for recital. NO ADDITIONAL
FAMILY MEMBERS WILL BE ALLOWED
IN THE STUDIO ROOM FOR CROWDING
PURPOSES. 

HOLIDAY PJ
MOVIE NIGHT

DECEMBER 21ST
Sign up via the parent portal for our Holiday
PJ movie night! We will be watching
Nightmare Before Christmas on December
21st! Registration ends 12/18/19
 
Drop-off: 6:00p 
Pick up: 7:30p - 8:00p 
Free for all Edgez Dance students, $10 per
guest (Limit 1 guest per student) 
All guests must create a jackrabbit
account to register for this event.

BRING A
PARENT WEEK

DEC 16TH - 21ST
Each Edgez Dance student can bring 1
parent or guardian into class their class
for free!! Please arrive early to sign the
wavier form with the instructor to
participate in class. We are asking all
parents/guardians to dress appropriately
in fitness attire and are asked to be
barefoot. Tap & Hip-Hop classes will
asked that parents be in sneakers that
have been thoroughly wiped off before
entering the studio. 

COSTUME TRY ON WEEK
DECEMBER 9TH - 14TH

 

 

 

D E C E M B E R
2 0 1 9

Costumes are coming in!! After videos are taken during video week students will be
trying on their recital costumes. ALL students will be getting dressed in the studio

rooms, as they would be getting dressed backstage for recital in the dressing room.
Students that have ordered a nude leotard will be allowed to use the restroom to

change into the nude leotard and then will return to the studio room to change into
their costume. If you own a nude leotard from last year, PLEASE have your student
wear it to class. All male students will use the restroom to change into their costume.
ALL COSTUMES WILL REMAIN IN THE DANCE STUDIO ROOMS, parents will be

invited in once all costumes are on. Our CC camera's for Room A & B will be
covered and TV's will not be on December 9th - 14th.



IMPORTANT
UPCOMING

DATES
December

December 9th - 14th 
During Classes *1st 10 mins of class*
Video Week
(Parents are responsible for coming in to
videotape recital choreography, if they
desire for practicing at home)
December 16th - 21st 
During Classes Bring a Parent to Class
December 21st 
Holiday PJ Movie Night 6p - 8p
Free for Edgez Dance Student currently
enrolled in classes ($10 for non-Edgez
Student)
Saturday December 21st 
Last day to enroll & order costumes, pay
½ recital deposit 2020 recital *Pending
costume availability*
December 21st 
Last day of class for students NOT
participating in recital
December 16th - 21st
Progress Report to be Emailed 
 
December 23rd - January 7th
“CLOSED - Winter Break”**
 

COME SEE EDPT PERFORM!
 

December 7th: Avalon Aglow (3p Parade & 7:30p evening performance) 
December 8th: Light Up UCF (6:15p performance) 
December 14th: Winter Spark (4:25p performance & 7:00p parade) 
January 12th: Catharsis Series (8:00p performance)

Purchase your tickets online at https://www.drapinskidance.com
Use promo code: STUDIO-EDGEZDANCE 
Receive $3.00 off 

January 24th - 26th: Groove Dance Competition (Performance by: Lydia,
Jada, Kaiya, Brooklyn, Harleigh & Veda)

Upcoming Performances

 
 

DECEMBER 17TH &
DECEMBER 21ST

Please schedule a time frame to have
your students costume checked for
alterations by Ms. Judy. Parents can
schedule a time frame online via the
parent portal or in-studio. You can arrive
anytime within that hour time frame you
signed up for. Those who do not come to
alteration days forfeit that service and
their costume will be left as-is.

BALDWIN PARK
PARADE SIGN UP

This holiday season Edgez Dance students
are invited to walk within the Winter Spark
parade with Edgez Dance Performing
Team!
 
The parade will take place down New Broad
Street in Baldwin Park December 14th. This
is an evening parade and Edgez Dance will
require that students to arrive at a call time
that will be released in a separate email.
(Anticipated call time is 6:00pm)
 
The fee to participate is $5.00, ALL walkers
are REQUIRED to wear last year's black
recital T-shirt ("Iconz & Legendz"). Limited
supply of T-shirts are available for $15.00, if
you don't have one from last years recital.
Students are encouraged to wear light up
holiday headbands, necklaces or bracelets.
This opportunity is limited to ONLY to the
first 50 Edgez Dance students. You MUST
sign up in the portal to complete the parade
agreements. Students that are of/under the
age of 6 must have a parent/guardian to
walk with them. 

DRESS CODE
Successful dancers are those who are
dressed and ready to dance. At Edgez
Dance we require students to have the
correct shoes for each class, a water
bottle, hair up and out of their face.
Students choosing to wear leotards or
shorts above the knee need to wear
tights! Full dress code is on our website
www.EdgezDance.com

 
If you have any comments, questions, or
concerns with the information stated please
contact us at melissa@edgezdance.com 
Or you can text (321) 209 - 3415 or (321) 368 - 6671


